
Talk to Craig on 0421 960182
or visit www.instorevision.com.au
craig.burnard@instorevision.com.au

Can you spot the difference?

Make space by switching to a Digital Honour Board

Traditional wooden Honour Board Digital Honour Board

Alternative design

How many traditional boards can fit into a digital honour board?

As many as you like, 1000 names can scroll in less than 20 minutes.

What do we need to supply?

Honour roll list in Excel/Word or a photograph of each board which we
then transcribe.

Can we include photos and logos?

Yes, both logos and photos can be added to the board.

Can we use our own screen?

Yes, as long as it has a USB input and can play back media files.

How do we update?

Send us the new names and we
send you an updated file for a
small charge.

The perfect solution for Clubs, Schools, Colleges and Universities
Corporates and Foyers.



Talk to Craig on 0421 960182
or visit www.instorevision.com.au
craig.burnard@instorevision.com.au

Let us bring your Honour Boards to life!

Call Craig on 0421 960182 today.



Banyule Bears 
        PO Box 7005 Banyule VIC 3084 

Banyule Football Club Incorporated                                                                                                        www.banyulefc.com 
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FAMILY    RESPECT    DISCIPLINE 

 

 
 
The club is over the moon with our new digital honor board.  We now have so much more space 
and members and visitors are very impressed with both the presentation and the amount of space 
we have for other purposes. We can now simply digitally update annually. We have no hesitation 
in recommending Craig and his team for this innovative product.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rick Brockwell 
Sponsorship and Marketing Manager  

http://www.banyulefc.com/


 

79 Colyton Street, Torquay 4655 

ABN:  38 931 526 283 

 

The Hervey Bay Tennis Association renovated its Club House back in 2015. Our Committee and 

Members were looking for a solution as to what we were going to do with our 5 honour boards due 

to the lack of wall space. 

Craig Burnard from Instorevision had sent the Club an email regarding Digital Honour Boards for 

Clubs in our predicament. I contacted Craig and within 3 weeks we had our New Digital Honour 

Board installed with all 5 old boards information now on 1 which we get updated after our Annual 

Meeting each year. 

Many of our visiting Members from other Clubs have commented on how impressed they are with 

the current board and asked for Craigs contact information.  

I would recommend all Clubs looking to free up its Clubhouse wall space to contact Craig from 

Instorevision for a solution. 

 

Regards 

Geoff Arnell 

President 

Hervey Bay & District Tennis Association 



 
 

 

 
I would like to share our positive experience we had with Craig and his team at 
Instorevision. 
 
Like many clubs, wall space for the display of honour boards was a problem for us. This 
meant we needed an innovative solution. Craig and his team were able to seamlessly 
design a solution that met our brief. 
 
Craig was very professional in handling our enquiries and his communication was first 
class.     
 
The Parkdale Bowling Club is extremely pleased with the end result.   
 
I have no hesitation in recommending Instorevision for any club considering a digital 
honour board solution. 
 
 
Greg Woods 
Secretary 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
The College has recently had the pleasure of working with Craig to produce a Digital Honour 
Board for our Reception area.  
 
Craig and his team at Instorevision reproduced a digital form of our original board using 
photographs, and the result is spectacular.  
 
The process was made very easy from start to finish and the Honour Board is very user 
friendly. 
 
I highly recommend Instorevision for any project of this nature. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Victor Bradbury 
ICT Manager. 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Proudly supporting Mooloolaba Surf Life Saving Club 
ABN 42 194 203 448 

The Esplanade, Mooloolaba | PO Box 213, Mooloolaba, Q, 4557 
(07) 5444 1300 | supporters@thesurfclub.com.au | thesurfclub.com.au 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you Instorevision! 
 
We couldn’t be happier with our new digital honour boards. 
 
Mooloolaba Surf Life Saving Clubs 100th year celebration is fast approaching and wall space 
to share our history, success, Surf Life Savers etc. with our Members and Guests is 
something we didn’t have much of.     
 
Craig and his team had the innovative solution we were looking for - move from print to 
digital. The process across to digital was seamless, our design brief was met and now we 
have all our data in a format which can easily be updated each year. 
 
We have no hesitation in recommending Instorevision for any Club considering a digital 
honour board solution.  
 
Samantha Barrass 
Marketing Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Northmead Bowling, Recreation and Sporting Club LTD. 

Trading as NBC Sports Club. 

ABN 34 001 068 275 

166 Windsor Road, Northmead NSW 2152 

P 02 9630 2875   M 0430 572 414 

info@nbcsportsclub.com.au 

www.nbcsportsclub.com.au 

  

 

After researching several companies for the installation of digital Honour Boards NBC Sports Club 

fortunately made the decision to employ Craig Burnard and his team at Instorevision 

Not only was this decision by far the most cost effective but the works that were completed were 

seamless and professional. 

Craig and his team provided timely communications at all times and even with the very large size of our 

Data base that was provided the turnaround time was outstanding. 

The ends result was a traditional style looking digital honour board that has saved us on space and 

received many compliments from our Members. 

I would have no hesitation in recommending Instorevision for any Club considering an affordable and 

professional digital honour board solution, we could not be happier! 

 

Peter Swaby 

General Manager 

NBC Sports Club. 

Northmead, NSW 

 

mailto:info@nbcsportsclub.com.au
http://www.nbcsportsclub.com.au/


 

 

 
We recently completed an upgrade of our facilities and took the opportunity to free up wall space by 

using digital honour boards. Craig at Instorevision made this process straightforward and we now 

have two televisions covering officials and playing honours. This process allowed us to recognise 

many more achievements than was possible on fixed honour boards. If you would like to have people 

within your club better recognised and displayed I commend the team at Instorevision to you. 

 

Bryan Bottomley 

Treasurer 

Macleod Football & Netball Club Inc 



To whom it may concern,

Craig and his team at Instore Vision were a breeze to work with! Our club dates back to the 
early 1900’s with a rich history, there was so much information to get through. We sent Craig 
through photos of the existing boards along with all the information (so much) and his team 
created the perfect scroll video to honour our members past and present.
Lead time was excellent (Once we found all the information to send over), 10/10 recommend.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Angelica McDowall
Functions & Sponsorship Coordinator



To whom it may concern,

West Pymble Bicentennial Club embraced traditional honour boards but the cost for updates 
became prohibitive and wall space at the club is limited. We tried a newer format but again over 
time the space the boards occupied could be better used for other club paraphernalia and legibility 
became an issue.  InstoreVision arrived at a digital solution that minimised wall real estate while 
maintaining a traditional look. The member’s are overwhelmingly supportive of this new innovation.

Kind regards
Emma Ritchie
Club Manager
WEST PYMBLE BICENTENNIAL CLUB LTD
2 Prince of Wales Drive, West Pymble, 2073



 Returned Services League Australia  
 Tennant Creek Sub Branch NT Incorporated 

 
PO BOX 187 
Tennant Creek  
NT 0860 

 E:TennantCreek@RSLSA.org.au   

 

 
 

 
 
The Tennant Creek RSL Sub Branch needed to update their boards in 
their clubhouse. Craig Burnard from Instorevision sent us an email 
regarding Digital Honour Boards which we had never heard of. Once 
his presentation was shown to the committee we were sold on the idea 
of a Digital Honour Board. 
 
Craig was a great help in designing our board and answered all our 
committee’s questions. We are extremely happy with our Digital 
Honour Board and have had nothing but positive comments from 
members and visitors to our RSL. 
 
The Tennant Creek RSL Sub Branch highly recommends Instorevision 
to any club that is considering changing to a digital honour board. 
 

            
           Pam Dillon 
           President 

 



Thank you to Craig Burnard and Instorevision for our new digital honour boards. 

Like many clubs we have struggled for wall space so the club decided it would go down the path of 

displaying our honour and sponsorship boards digitally at the club. 

We sourced several quotes from other companies and decided to engage Instorevision with the job. 

Craig was a fantastic help throughout the process and attended to all our requests, Craig even 

managed to include our club song into it. 

We are extremely happy with the final product and have since received lots of compliments from 

our members and opposition clubs that have seen it firsthand down at the club. 

We can now simply digitally update our boards annually in a simple and effective manner. 

The Cockburn Cobras Football Club has no hesitation in recommending Instorevision to any club 

considering a digital honour board solution. 

Thanks 

Andrew Pearce 

President 

Cockburn Cobras Football Club 



	

TURRAMURRA BOWLING CLUB	

	 	 181 Bobbin Head Road 
	 TURRAMURRA 2074 
	 Phone: (02) 9144 2800 
	

	

	

	

Like a lot of clubs with gold leaf honour boards we were looking for a more efficient 
way of updating our honour boards still keeping the original style. Craig and his team 
at Instorevision were able to design a solution to meet our requirements. 

Craig was very professional, any questions were replied to promptly. The job was 
completed in a very short time, delivered with ease. 

The members could not be happier with the result, a traditional looking honour 
board. Some members sitting to watch the screens roll through. Visitors to the club 
comment on how clear and easy to read the screen is. 

I would have no hesitation in recommending Instorevision for any Club considering 
an affordable and professional digital honour board solution, we could not be 
happier! 

 

Sue Hamilton 

Director 

Turramurra Bowling Club 



Mt Lawley Tennis Club (Inc) 
Courts & Premises 

Corner Central Avenue & Hamer Parade 
Inglewood Western Australia 6052 

PO Box 35 
Mt Lawley Western Australia  6050 

Phone: 9370 1922  
Email: manager@mtlawleytennis.com.au 

Website: www.mtlawleytennis.com.au 

 

 www.mtlawleytennis.com.au 

 

Digital Honour Boards 

Mt Lawley is a Western Australian suburban tennis club.  As part of 
modernising the clubrooms it was decided it would be appropriate to digitalise 
our 13 honour boards. 

Following an internet search I chose Instorevision-Craig Burnard, as my first 
point of contact and never looked further.  This was a big project; with Craig’s 
help and guidance it was achieved within 3 weeks. 

Craig made himself readily available when assistance was needed during the 
process.  I would recommend to any club, looking to undertake a similar 
project, that they engage Craig. 

We were very pleased to be Instorevision’s first WA client. 

 

Wayne Firns 
Project Co-ordinator 
November 2022 



SCONE BOWLING CLUB LTD  
40 Gundy Rd Scone NSW 2337                                                Ph: 02 65451511                                                                              

PO Box 290 Scone NSW 2337                                                Email: sbc@sconebc.com.au                                                                                                                                                                     

    Web: http://sconebc.com.au 
 

 

 

After major renovations to our Club, the Club was face with a dilemma of where and how to 

display the 80+ years of member achievements in a manner which was accessible to all members.  

The solution that Instorevision provided with their digital honour board system enable the Club to 

display not only the previous honour board information but also enabled the Club to add 

additional information.  This additional information included listing all the team members of our 

successful pennant teams, which the Club was unable to do previously due to space and cost 

considerations. The Club has received many positive comments from both members and visitors 

to the Club on both the appearance and information contain on our digital boards. 

The work undertaken by Instorevision in designing and converting our existing records to a digital 

format was done in the most professional manner. The annual maintenance of our digital boards 

is both timely and cost effective compared with our previous boards. 

I have no reservations in recommending Criag and his team at Instorevision to any club or 

organisation reviewing their honour board display options. 

 

Doug Campbell 

President 

 

 



 

Banyule Cricket Club Inc. 
Registered No:A0008112Z 

ABN:76 525 133 707 
banyulecricketclub@gmail.com 

      www.banyulecricketclub.com 
      PO Box 7021, Banyule 3084 

(Established 1957) – Affiliated Diamond Valley Cricket Association 
  

 
 President       Secretary 
  Brad Bowler                               Graham Clapton 
  0414 310 443         0400 805 232 
 

Date:20/10/2023 
 
Re: Digitising Honour Boards 
 
Banyule Cricket Club were in the market to digitise our existing wooden almost filled honour boards and were 
recommended by other local clubs that had engaged InstoreVision.  
This proved to be a great outcome with the ease in creating boards that are now displayed with the traditional 
look that has impressed all that have seen it in operation. 
Craig and his team were always available to discuss any issues and provided any support needed to bring this 
project to fruition 
We would have no hesitation in recommending InStoreVision for your next digitising project. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Graham Clapton 
Secretary 
Banyule Cricket Club 
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